
1 
 

 

DAN’L BOONE REGION CAR CLUB 

 
  President  Don Wood              423-483-4888                

  Vice President  Frank Clamon                 865-397-7617 

  Secretary  Deborah Crawford          423-348-8594 

  Treasurer              Wayne Lambert              423-276-3741  

  Sunshine              Barbara Hughes           423-323-2439 

  Newsletter Editor Frankie S. Lambert        423-378-3358 

             Allandale Chairman     David Williams           423-765-1095  

             Historian                       David Berry 

                                     Board of Directors        Randy Still (Chairman), Members at Large: Woody   

                                                                           Fleenor, Sam Quillen, Gene Archer 

 

May 2017                                              VOLUME XXXIX                                         No. 05 

  President Don Wood  

Hello Members, 

I would like to give Frank Clamon a big “Thank You” for the April Meeting on 3D Printing.  Late 

April and May have been busy months with the Old Dominion Packard Meet in Pinehurst, N.C., 

Farmhouse Car Show, Model A Hillclimb.  Thanks to Dan’l Boone Region member Mike 

McIntosh and Davy Crockett and Dan’l Boone Region members; Dave and Karen Simmering. 

 Randy Still and I will be going May 6 to the Pinehurst Concours in Pinehurst, N. C.  The AACA 

has two National Meets in May 11-13 in Auburn, Indiana and May 26 and 27 in Huntington, 

West Virginia, these will be great meets, hope you can attend. The next Dan’l Boone Meeting 

will be at Rush Street on Stone Drive, May 15 at 6:00 for Dinner and meeting at 7:00.  

Don Wood 

     

  

The President’s Message  
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Sharing a few photographs from my travels to 

different Meets, etc. 

  

 

 

  

  

If you have questions 

about the 

photographs, I will 

answer them at the 

next meeting.  Don 
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      Art for Allandale 2017        
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Our Sympathy is extended to the Dave Williams 

Family on the death of his mother 

Virginia “Ginny” Williams 

 

Sending Sunshine to our Members 

who are experiencing health issues. 

Becky Williams has experienced a 

reaction to one of her medications 

and had to seek medical attention. 

Linda Medlin has been in the ICU 

unit of the hospital with another 

esophageal bleed. 

Tom Hughes is having a Myelogram 

on Monday. 

Please remember them in 

your thoughts and 

prayers.
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